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paper class). Also, for anyone enrolled in Econ 8848 previously, this should be a separate project 
from your replication for that class.   
 
The Midterm will cover the material on labor demand theory, immigration and migration, and 
the minimum wage.  It is tentatively scheduled for October 18 during the regular class meeting 
time, although we may move the exam depending on how quickly we progress through the 
material.  
 
The Final Exam will cover all of the material after the first midterm.  Our assigned time from 
the Registrar is 1:30-4:00 PM on Sunday, December 17, 2017.   University policy provides 
students with three or more exams on the same day the right to reschedule exams following the 
first two. 1  Any student wishing to invoke this right should notify me as soon as possible and no 
later than September 15.  
 
Final Letter Grades will be a weighted average of each of the components listed above.  Prior 
to averaging, I will assign letter grades to each component based on the scores a good student at 
this level could reasonably be expected to attain. 
 
Seminar Series:  You are strongly encouraged to attend the seminar series, especially when the 
speaker presents on an applied micro topic.  Learning to conduct and present original research is 
a key to your success in the discipline.  These seminars are an excellent resource for you in that 
endeavor. There is a decent chance that I will assign a referee report based on one of the working 
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cheating, fabrication, lying, bribery, threat, unauthorized access to academic materials, clicker 
fraud, resubmission, and aiding academic dishonesty. All incidents of academic misconduct will 
be reported to the Honor Code Council (honor@colorado.edu; 303-735-2273). Students who are 
found responsible for violating the academic integrity policy will be subject to nonacademic 
sanctions from the Honor Code Council as well as academic sanctions from the faculty member. 
Additional information regarding the academic integrity policy can be found at the Honor Code 
Office website. 

 


